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Concerning a proposed Moratorium on Medical Marijuana Businesses
6:00 p.m. November 5th at the Library Building

The Carrabassett Valley Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing at the above time and place to hear public comments and to consider signing a proposed Moratorium Ordinance that, if approved by the voters, would impose a moratorium on Medical Marijuana Businesses in Carrabassett Valley.  If signed by the Selectmen, the Moratorium Ordinance would be voted upon by the voters of Carrabassett Valley at a Special Town Meeting to be held at 6:00 p.m. November 19th at the Library Building.  If approved, the Moratorium would be retroactive to October 22nd, 2018.  A copy of the proposed Ordinance entitled ‘Municipality of Carrabassett Valley Moratorium Ordinance regarding Medical Marijuana Retail Stores, Dispensaries, Commercial Cultivation Facilities, Testing Facilities and Manufacturing Facilities’ can be obtained at the Town Office or viewed on the Town website (www.carrabassettvalley.org). 


